
whilst still being within reach of civilisation.. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to strongly object to any proposed development in the Burtonwood area, in particular, references 
R18/083, R18/054 and R18/058 on the maps shown. 

the whole point of moving here was the rural aspect, 

Any proposed development would remove the rural aspect and Burtonwood would become just another urban 
sprawl. 

We have a large amount of wildlife in this area and this would also suffer. 

The infrastructure is not suitable for any further development. 

The drainage is not adequate for housing already around these areas and would not support further 
development. 

The local transport system would not support further development. 

In Burtonwood, there is just one doctor and one small supermarket. Again this would put strain on those 
facilities. 

This will lower the price of our property. 

Please leave the green belt alone!!! 

Thank you. 
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